
15 April 2011

Dear Resident or Visitor,

As you will hopefully be already aware, the Village Hall Committee are organising a street party
on Friday 29�� April to celebrate the royal wedding.   For those who are not avid fans of the royal
family this is more of an opportunity for the village to gather together and celebrate an
additional bank holiday!

Subject to the weather, the party will be held in the lane behind the village hall from 2.30pm
onwards (in the event of bad weather the party will be held inside the village hall).

The party will be open to anyone in the village on the day – whether you are a resident, a holiday
maker or a guest of either.  The format will be Jacob’s Join (for those unfamiliar with this concept
you basically bring either something sweet or savoury that will be shared among everyone).
Please bring your own choice of drink.  Tea and coffee will be served after lunch.

Again weather permitting, there will also be a game of rounders on the village green at around
5pm.  Anyone interested in joining in please just turn up – no previous experience or skill required!

In the evening, from 7.30pm onwards, there will be a bring-your-own barbecue in the Garth,
behind the village car-park.  Although there will be one permanent barbecue there if you have
a mobile barbecue please bring it with you, and please bring your own food and drink.  Although
there is some seating already there please feel free to bring camping chairs if you have them.

If you can’t make it to everything it would be great to see you at any of the above events.

Although for Jacob’s Join events we do not usually ask what everyone is bringing it was felt that
on this occasion it would be helpful to know if you will be bringing either something sweet or
savoury to the street party so that we can ensure that we have sufficient of both.  Therefore if
possible please could you let me know which you will be bringing, either by e-mail to
streetparty@buckden.org, by telephone on 761024 or by returning the slip below to Beck
Cottage, Buckden.  If you don’t have time or are unable to do this please feel free to turn up on
the day anyway – the more the merrier!

We look forward to seeing you on April 29��!

Debbie

Debbie Roe

On behalf of the Village Hall Committee

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Name: …………………………………………………..

I will be bringing something sweet / savoury to the street party(please delete as appropriate) .


